
 
 

 
 
I have been an owner since 2006, and have been aware of the many changes that have transpired. I also 
have been fortunate enough to know many of the staff over the years. I have traveled extensively 
worldwide, and have stayed at many five star resorts. I remember when the Palms was almost at that level. 
In addiƟon to my 45 year surgical pracƟce, and obtaining my MBA, I have been involved in several real 
estate ventures, including vacaƟon resorts. Being reƟred, I now have the Ɵme, and would like to be acƟvely 
involved in the future of the Palms.  I would be willing to devote the necessary Ɵme to acƟvely parƟcipate. 
 
Sincerely,  
Robert T Brown, MD,MBA.  
 


